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Meyers, Robert (COE) TNQ OG- I‘S’-f

From: Meyers, Robert (COE)

Sent:  Tuesday, September 08, 2009 11:24 AM
To: ‘David M. Wolpin'

Subject: RE: Ethics Question

Hi David:

Sorry for not responding sooner, but | attended a marathon budget hearing on Thursday and didn't spend much
time in the office on Friday. It would be our position — and | conferred with Victoria Frigo — that the police officer
may transact business with the city consistent with the restrictions contained in the ordinance {no involvement in
the contract award, enforcement or oversight of said confract).

Flease confact me should you wish to discuss.
Thanks,

Robert

From: David M. Wolpin [mailto:DWolpin@wsh-law.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 03, 2009 11:53 AM

To: Meyers, Robert (COE)

Cc: David M. Wolpin

Subject: Ethics Question

Hi Robert- may a city police officer who owns a catering business({ mobile Bar B Q ) agree to provide a lunch for
a City event at a cost of $700 to the City , under circumstances in which the Police Department does not have
any management of the event { ie: an environmental clean- up } and the Police Depariment and subject Police
Officer are not involved the City's selection of the catering service provider , under Section 2-11.1( ¢) or other
portions  of the County Ethics Code?

Thanks
David M. Wolpin, Esq,
Member
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Eﬁ"g Think before you pring

This message, together with any attachments, is intended only for the addressee. It may contain
information which is legally privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure. If you are not the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution, use, or any action
or reliance on this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please
notify the sender immediately by telephone (954) 763-4242 or by return e-mail and delete the message,
along with any attachments.

9/8/2009



Page 2 of 2

9/8/2009



